Kenai Peninsula Borough Solid Waste Department

MEMORANDUM

TO: Charlie Pierce, Borough Mo	vor
---------------------------------------	-----

THRU: John Hedges, Purchasing & Contracting Director Mt

THRU: Daniel Kort, SWD Director \mathcal{N}_{ϵ}

FROM: Brian Smith, CPL Manager

DATE: August 20, 2021

RE: Southcentral Construction Inc. Sole Source Waiver

The Kenai Peninsula Borough Solid Waste Department is requesting a sole source to Southcentral Construction Inc. to repair bear damage to the Cell 3 protective rainsheeting and underlying infrastructure. Due to the severity of the damage and the urgent need to mitigate further damage, erosion and additional repair costs, we request Southcentral Construction Inc., who originally installed the liner, be contracted to perform the repair.

We request approval for this purchase. Funding for this project is in account number 290.32122.43011 in the amount of \$38,000.00.

APPROVED: Charlie Pierre	DATE:	8/25/2021
Charlie Pierce, Mayor		

FINANCE DEPARTMENT FUNDS VERIFIED				
Acct. No.: 29	0.32122.000	00.43011		
Amount: \$38,	000.00			
By:	BH	8/24/2021 		
NOTES:				